
                                                            Beneficiaries 

 
 

 

Byron Shire Council 
Local Traffic Committee 
MULLUMBIMBY NSW 2484          20 December 2019 
 
cc:  events@byron.nsw.gov.au 
 
Re: Mullum2Bruns Paddle to be held Sunday 24 May 2020 

As in past years the paddle committee is requesting permission for temporary one-way traffic in 

the northern part of Brunswick Terrace between Tincogan & Tyagarah Streets, Mullumbimby 

between the hours 6:30am – 10am to allow for the registrations and start of the 2020 

Mullum2Bruns Paddle to be held on Sunday 24 May 2020. 

The turn from Tincogan Street into Brunswick Terrace will have a “no right turn “sign also a “no 

left turn” into Brunswick Terrace when coming off the Federation Bridge into Brunswick Terrace.  

We intend on employing Spinifex traffic controllers to do our traffic control.  Uniformed Marine 

Rescue personnel will be patrolling the homes opposite the registration area to ensure that 

participants are not parking in front of or across driveways, thereby minimising inconvenience to 

the residents.  

Participants will be diverted along the southern part of Brunswick Terrace to the intersection of 

Brunswick Terrace & Tincogan Street to enable them to cross to the starting area. The traffic 

controllers will hold traffic crossing to the registration zone until there are spaces for them to 

unload their craft. 

A letter box drop will be done 2 weeks prior to the event informing residents in the surrounding 

streets of the temporary one way traffic closures. 

We are applying for this permission early so it goes to the earliest Local Traffic Committee 

meeting as we need written permission from Byron Shire Council early to enable us to include 

same in application for Insurance, Marine Parks, RMS etc. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you require any further information. 

Yours sincerely 
Jackie Irwin 

Mullum2Bruns Paddle Coordinator 2019 

For The Mullum2Bruns Paddle Committee 

jackie.irwin83@gmail.com 

0413 024 984 


